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26th December 2024

Heartfelt Gratitude and Looking Ahead to 2025

Dear Colleagues,

On behalf of the TAMISA Board, I would like to extend my sincere gratitude to you for being one of our key and most valued
stakeholders in the success of our newly established association. As we near the end of 2024, I reflect with pride on the significant
milestones we’ve achieved in a short period—achievements that would not have been possible without your unwavering support.

Thanks to your commitment, we have successfully registered TAMISA, secured an office, launched our website
(www.tamisa.co.tz) for digital member registration, and participated for the first time in an international mining conference, among
other accomplishments.

While we recognize that there is much more to be done, I am confident that, with your continued support, we will accomplish even
greater strides in the year ahead.

As Chairman of TAMISA, I would like to take this opportunity to express my heartfelt thanks to several key individuals who have
played pivotal roles in our journey. First and foremost, I extend my deepest appreciation to Hon. Minister Anthony Peter Mavunde,
whose instrumental support has helped turn TAMISA’s vision into reality, alongside the dedicated officials of the Ministry of
Mining.

I also wish to acknowledge the invaluable guidance and support of Mr. Maganga, CEO of TPSF. His leadership has provided us
with clear direction and the resources needed for growth from the outset.

Furthermore, I express my deepest gratitude to our founding members, whose trust in our mission, and whose financial
contributions and expertise, have been vital to our success. Your dedication has been unwavering, and we are profoundly grateful.

Our thanks also go to the Chamber of Mines, which welcomed TAMISA with open arms, introducing us to key industry
stakeholders, including mining companies. Many of these companies have already begun engaging with us on collaborative

initiatives, particularly in capacity building and local content development.

Lastly, I want to acknowledge the incredible commitment of my fellow Board members and office bearers. Despite your busy
schedules, your dedication to TAMISA is a source of great pride. It is a privilege to lead such a hardworking and passionate group.

As we approach the close of 2024 and welcome the new year, I wish you all a joyful and restful holiday season. May 2025 bring
continued success, and I promise that TAMISA will remain steadfast in our mission to make a positive impact for all stakeholders.

Thank you once again for your ongoing support. I look forward to the exciting opportunities ahead.

Best regards,
Peter Kumalilwa
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